
 

Sixty82 B.V.  
Drachten, Nederland 

Wednesday, 23 May, 2018 

 
Subject: compatibility statement  
 
Dear Sir, Madam,  

 

Due to signals we have received from within the industry, Sixty82 decided to make a 

statement regarding product compatibility.  
 
Sixty82 products are built to the highest applicable and legally determined standards. 

Also, almost all products and production processes are independently verified by TUV. 
Sixty82 can provide extensive advice on the safe use of systems and arrange for specific 

structural reports of any combined system to guide the user in safest practice.  
 

Some Sixty82 products are inter-connectable with existing systems from European 

manufacturers. Contrary to what is sometimes claimed, this does not have any effect on 
the position of the user and/or manufacturer and does not replace or change any 

responsibilities or legal liabilities. 

 

It is the responsibility of the user at all times to correctly assemble and use the correct 
materials within the limits of their load diagram or safe load data issued by the 

manufacturers and/or suppliers. This also applies to truss systems from various suppliers 
that are used interchangeably. 

 
It is common for users to construct an entire rigging system (including other methods such 
as chain hoists, loose rigging components, and bracketry) from a variety of suppliers.  

 

The use of different truss brands interchangeably is comparable with the assembly of 

complete constructions with the use of different materials such as; trusses, clamps, chain 

hoists, steel cables, scaffolding components, etc. from a variety of suppliers. 

 
I trust that this letter gives clarity and I would like to point out once more, that we are 

always here to help the customer. For questions, advise and support, whenever and 

wherever, if needed. Experience has taught us that this is the best way to allow them to 
develop their knowledge and to underpin the safe and practical use of products in the 
field. 

 
If there are any questions left unanswered, please feel free to contact us. We are here to 

help you.  
 

Warmest regards,  

 
Fokko Smeding,  
CEO 


